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	KEY DATES / INFORMATION
· 14 – 20 Nov – Scholastic Book Fair
· 15 Nov – Non-school uniform day
· 28 Nov – Maths Parent workshop 
· 29 Nov – PTA Christmas Fair 
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Don’t forget to read five times a week. Remember Reading records will be checked daily.
PLEASE MAKE SURE READING RECORDS ARE IN SCHOOL EVERY DAY!

	Spelling Rule:
This week’s spelling rule is words with /k/ sound spelt ch. For example – ache, chaos, echo, monarch, orchid, character. How many can you find? 

	Please make sure that you and your parent write a comment at the end of your home learning- we want to know how you found it! Also, remember to check our Facebook page for regular updates on what your child has been learning in school!

	Remember to continue using TT Rockstars.
It is expected that you complete sessions at home as well as in school. 
Times tables are set through the children’s use of ‘Garage’ sessions. The software will automatically move children on depending on accuracy and speed.

	1) 8051 ÷ 83 = 
2) 1x 10 = 
3) 10 % of 450 = 
4) 
5) 2- 
6) 3468 x 62 = 
7) 5.8 + 1.3 = 
8) 1.3 x 14 = 
9) 180 ÷ 3 = 
10)  1210 ÷ 11 =  
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Careers Day
We will be holding our first careers day on the 23rd January. This is a great opportunity for children to see how many different careers are available in the world and build their aspirations and interests. 
We would really like your help. If you could come in on that day and either run a talk to a class/es or be part of our careers market place, please contact Mrs Capel. Equally, if you have a friend of family member who could help with this, please mention it to them. 
The market place will be running in the hall during the afternoon and you will have a table where you could set up some information or equipment you use etc… Children will come in classes at different points during the afternoon and be able to pop to your table and ask questions. We hope this will be a really exciting and inspiring day for the children.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Cadbury World Trip
In other exciting news, we can announce that we will be going on a whole school visit to Cadbury World in Birmingham on the 30th January 2020. Costs and further details will be coming soon. We will be looking for helpers for the trip (preferably those with a DBS but not essential) so if you feel you can, please let the office know as soon as possible. 
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